
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our Sports Day will be held in Robertstown G.A.A. pitch this Thursday, 

25th May 2017, starting at 11:30am.  All pupils should come to school 

as normal on the morning.  Pupils should wear appropriate length shorts 

or school tracksuit bottoms.  Class teachers will tell each child what 

colour t-shirt to wear on the day.  Children will be divided into coloured 

teams.  

 

All the pupils and staff, escorted by the Gardai, will depart the school 

walking to the pitch at 10:45am on the morning.  We need as many 

parents as possible to walk with us as stewards.  All adults should wear 

hi-vis jackets, so they can clearly be seen. 

 

Children will have a snack on arrival at the pitch.  Please ensure your 

child brings lunch, one treat and two drinks on the day.  As the day is 

promised to be sunny, please put sun cream on your child in the 

morning. 

 

Pupils will stay in their class groupings with their teacher for the 

duration of the day.  The pitch will be set up as stations. Classes will 

rotate around the stations during the day, collecting points for activities.  

Parents are invited to watch the events, but please do not remove your 

child from his/her class group. 

 

Infants will be dismissed at the usual time of 1:35pm and senior children 

at the usual time of 2:35pm.  All children should be collected from the 

pitch.  We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon. 


